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Task/ Expectation: 

 
It has been lovely to get back to normal this week! Milder temperatures, 
outdoor playtimes and P.E. Hopefully signs of Spring are on their way. 
 
Firstly a huge well done to all the children who took part in the Bingham 
Rotary Music Festival last Wednesday evening at Candleby Lane School in 
Cotgrave. Congratulations to Ben and Jacob Holt who have earned 
themselves a place in the final on March 20th – we are very proud of you! 
 
We hope that the book week homework activity is going well. As an extra 
homework task this week we would simply like your child to do something that 
is kind and helpful for their mum, grandma, female relative or a special lady in 
their lives this Sunday as it is Mother’s Day! We have discussed the sorts of 
things they might do and there have been some very interesting suggestions!  
 
We will be expecting all the children to report back to us during the course of 
next week. 
 
We have really enjoyed the show and tell sessions over the last few weeks. 
There have been some very interesting talks about a range of hobbies and 
interests – we have some very talented children! There will be further 
opportunities for the children to talk to the class this year. We like to keep the 
theme of show and tell fairly open ended, as the children are comfortable 
speaking about things they are familiar with. We have seen their confidence 
grow over the year. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our parent’s evenings on the 21st and 22nd 
March. There will be an information meeting about our forthcoming visit to 
Duke’s Barn after the Easter break. 
  

Your child will still need their outdoor P.E. kit every Wednesday afternoon for 
class lacrosse and again on Friday mornings for multi-sports activities with 
Harvey.  
Times tables will continue to be tested every Wednesday morning as normal. 
Thank you! 
 
  

 To be returned by 12/3/18 (Book week work) 
 



 
 


